VICTORIAN BRANCH

2017 Bursary Award

Overview

In 1989, the Victorian Branch of the Australian Local Government Women’s Association established an Annual Bursary Award of $1,000 to encourage and assist women in the Local Government sector to further their education.  In 2016, the Committee decided to increase the award to $1,750.
The 2017 Bursary Award is open to permanent members of staff in a Victorian City or Shire Council. An application form is attached and available for download from the ALGWA Victoria website. www.algwa.com.au
The applicant must be currently studying at a Diploma level or higher, at a recognised tertiary institution, on a part time or full time basis and must demonstrate an ability to make a positive contribution to their area of employment and to their employer through further tertiary study. The studies undertaken must be directly related to the applicant’s field of employment.

Applicant Information
Applications comprising the following, must be received by close of business Monday 24th April 2017.  Late applications will not be accepted.
1. 
Signed ALGWA application form. Please detail your community and voluntary activities.
2. 
A letter of reference from a General Manager / Director, Chief Executive Officer or Mayor detailing work performance and/or any major workplace achievements. Evidence of the applicant’s commitment towards professional development and to local government more broadly should be included. Please see attached template.
3. 
A comprehensive submission (of up to 1000 words) addressing:

a) 
What you (the applicant) believe to be the current issues impacting on Local 
Government in general and relevant future trends.

b) 
How you see your role in this context.
c) 
How women in your community and your Council will benefit from your contribution in the workplace and your studies.
Signed applications via email as a PDF document are preferred.     
No CV’s will be considered or forwarded to the judging panel.
The successful applicant must be personally available 
to attend the award’s ceremony to be held at the 
Melbourne Town Hall on the afternoon of 

Wednesday 31st May.  
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